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 SEASON UPDATES 

As the 2024 season comes to a close, we have much to 
celebrate and anticipate at the Yarras, especially as our 
netballers gear up for finals. This season has been 
about more than just the game – it’s been about 
coming together as a club and a community. 

Join us this Saturday at the Jack Dyer Community 
Centre in Richmond to celebrate the end of the home 
and away season. Let’s unite to honour our 
achievements and cheer on our teams as they head 
into finals! 

 
Pride Round 
In Round 11 we held our annual Pride Round, a 
celebration of diversity, inclusion, and the LGBTQIA+ 
community within our club and the broader sporting 
world. Pride Round is more than just a game, it’s a 
powerful statement of our commitment to creating a 
welcoming environment for everyone, regardless of 
their identity. Congratulations to our B-Res team for 
securing the trophy! 
 

 
 
Toyota Good for Footy Raffle 
The Toyota Good for Footy Raffle is back this year with 
some great prizes including 3 brand new Toyota cars or 
seats and experiences at the AFL finals. 
Tickets are just $5 each with 100% of proceeds going 
directly to our club. Buy tickets here! 
 
 

 
 
TAC Club Rewards Round 
In Round 14, we proudly participated in the TAC Road 
Safety Round, a crucial initiative aimed at raising 
awareness about the importance of road safety. As a 
community, we recognise that road safety is 
everyone’s responsibility, and through our 
involvement, we are committed to spreading the 
message to drive safely and look out for one another. 
The blue armbands worn by our players served as a 
powerful reminder of the impact that road trauma can 
have on our lives and the lives of our loved ones. Let’s 
continue to make road safety a priority and show up 
for our teams but slowing down on the road. 
 

 
 

 

https://toyotagoodforfooty.raffletix.com.au/southyarrafnc?q=buy
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Our next round of games 
 Time Opponent 
Football Leigh Park (285 Balwyn Rd, Balwyn) 
Seniors Sat 2.00 pm Lyndale 
Reserves Sat 12.00 pm Lyndale 
Edinburgh Reserve (1 Dowling Ave, Springvale) 
Over 50’s Sun 11th 12.45pm Eastern Warriors 
Netball Dingley (2 Rowan Road, Dingley) 
A 1.35pm Dingley 
A-Res 12.10pm Doveton Doves 
C 1.35pm Springvale 

 
Football 
Our football teams will play their final round this 
weekend at Leigh Park. The boys have shown 
incredible determination and spirit throughout the 
season. While the results haven’t gone our way, the 
camaraderie, effort, and passion displayed have been 
second to none. We want to thank all our players, 
coaches, and supporters for their unwavering 
commitment this season. 

 

Netball 
Excitement is building as we head into the netball 
finals with three of our six teams advancing to the 
semi-finals! This is a testament to the hard work and 
dedication of our players and coaches throughout the 
year. We know they will give their all in the finals, and 
we can’t wait to see them in action. Let’s get behind 
our teams and show them the support they deserve! 

 

EVENTS 

10th August – South Yarra Hoedown  
Grab your western attire and join us at Jack Dyer 
Community Centre from 7pm. $10 entry on the night. 
Dust off your boots and get ready for an evening of fun 
and festivities. 
 
17th August – Netball Preliminary Finals 
24th August – Netball Grand Final 
 
14th September – Presentation Night 
Save the date to celebrate the 2024 season with award 
presentations. 

SPONSORS 

We would like to extend our deepest gratitude to all of 
our sponsors for their invaluable support throughout 
the 2024 season. Your contributions have been 
instrumental in helping the Yarra’s thrive, both on and 
off the field. From providing essential resources for our 
teams to supporting our community events, your 
generosity has made a significant impact. We are 
proud to have such dedicated partners who share our 
vision and commitment to the club. Thank you for 
being an integral part of the South Yarra FNC family – 
your support truly makes a difference.  
 

  

   

 

QUESTIONS? 

Reach out via our social accounts @southyarrafnc 

  


